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I would like to advocate for the protection of our waters where wild rice grows. The wild rice is
culturally important to our state and an important food source for people, waterfowl and other birds.
And if the rice cannot grow then the lake habitat is likely degraded. We are at a point now that we
need to start recovering and improving our habitat rather than considering commercial uses that
degrade more habitat.


